
 

 

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE – MAY 20, 2003 

SONOMA BOULEVARD 
PROPOSED 40 KM/HR SPEED LIMIT 

Recommendation 

Councillor Linda D. Jackson recommends: 
 
THAT the speed limit on Sonoma Boulevard be reduced to 40km/hr. between Islington Avenue 
and Napa Valley Avenue, and 
 
THAT staff proceed immediately with installation of appropriate signage. 

Purpose 

To reduce the speed with which motorists continue to travel throughout the length of Sonoma 
Boulevard in response to requests received from area residents. 

Background 

Area residents have expressed concerns regarding the excessive vehicle speeds and the safety 
of pedestrians on Sonoma Boulevard.  The existing speed limit is a statutory 50km/hr. 

Conclusion 

In response to requests received from area residents, it is recommended that the speed limit on 
Sonoma Boulevard be reduced from 50km/hr. to 40km/hr. between Islington Avenue and Napa 
Valley Avenue. 

Attachments 

None 

Report prepared by: 

Mirella Compagno, Council Administrative Assistant 

Respectfully submitted, 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Linda D. Jackson 
Councillor, Ward 2 


